Litchfield Public Schools

35 Wamogo Road ~ Litchfield, Connecticut ~ 06759

Memorandum

Date: June 7, 2022
To: Lisa Losee, Town Cler

From: Chris Escobar

Re: Cancellation of Regular Policy Committee Meeting — June 9, 2022

Please be advised that the regular Policy Committee meeting scheduled for June 9, 2022, at 6:00
p-m. has been rescheduled to a later start time.

This meeting will be rescheduled as a Special Policy Committee meeting on June 9, 2022, at 6:15
p.m.

Should you have any questions or need further information from me, please let me know.




